
 

 

 

 

 

NOONGAR LANGUAGE & CULTURE INCURSION – 25 AND 26 JUNE 

NAIDOC Week is an opportunity for all Australians to learn about First Nations 

cultures and histories and to celebrate the oldest continuous living cultures on 

Earth. This year, NAIDOC Week will be held from 7 – 14 July, which falls during 

the school holidays.  

In the lead-up to NAIDOC Week, all Goollelal students from Pre-Primary to Year 

6 will take part in a special incursion that will allow them to explore Noongar 

language and culture. As a school community we would like to increase our use 

and understanding of Noongar language, and this incursion will inspire interest 

and discussion for future learning. 

What:   Noongar Language & Culture Incursion 

When:   Tuesday 25 June (TA 2, 3, 8, 9, 10 and 12) 

 Wednesday 26 June (TA 4, 6 and 14) 

Cost:   $7.50 per student 

Learning Outcome:  Explore Noongar language and culture  

(cross-curriculum priority in WA Curriculum) 

Please complete and pay by Tuesday 11 June. Permission slips are now 

available on the Qkr! app. 

If you have any queries about this incursion, please contact the school on 6207 

2100.  

Kind regards, 

Paul Fuller | PRINCIPAL 

30 Cadogan Street KINGSLEY WA 6026 

t: 08 6207 2100   

e: goollelal.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

 www.goollelalps.wa.edu.au 

an independent public school 


